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Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – 
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p.m. 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Peggy (Peg) O’Donovan, William O’Sullivan, Bill O’Donnell, Gillian 
Dennehy, Mary & Nano McCarthy, Rita Kennedy, Hawley Kennedy, 
Maria Montcalm, 
 

May They Rest in Peace. 
 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Goran Liam Ahern, Juliet Eleanor Ballard, Caitlyn Jing Buckley,     
Sebastian Cocking, Jessica Lynn Cody, Jayden Arran Desmond,               
Finn Michael Doherty, Tadhg Hugh Donnelly, Niamh Rachel 
Griffin, Kyan Jonas Hennessy, Ali Ray Kavanagh, Cara Helen 
McCarthy, Callie-Ava Celia Murphy, Ollie Patrick O’Connor, 
Owen Osds O’Mahony – Izua, ,Owen Osds O’Mahony – Izua,  
Yvonne Ugonna Olcovie, Eva Rose Louise Quirke,                                            
Alfie Roderick Scanlan,  
   

Who were recently Baptised 
 

Pilgrimage to Knock 
The Midleton/Knock Group will travel to Our Lady’s Shrine 
Knock, on Sunday, September 11th. Coach leaves Midleton  
Library, at 7.00am. Pick  up points – Water Rock Cross, 
Bus Shelter,  Community Hall Carrigtwohill. St. Mary’s 
Church, Buttevant, Holy Cross Church, Charliville. 
Bookings: Eily O’Sullivan, C/O Hurley Super-Valu, 
Michael Butler, Coach Hire, Rocky Road, Midleton, Cllr. 
Noel Collins, “St. Judes” Midelton.  

Divine Mercy Devotions 
There are no Divine Mercy Devotions for August, the next 
Devotions are on 9th September in Our Lady of Lourdes 
Hospital Chapel. 

Medjugorge  Pilgrimage 
There are 2 seats available for Medjugorge Pilgrimage on 
August 31st.  For further information, contact:                               
087-6328113. 

 
As the holiday period continues we think of all 

those travelling, we ask God to protect and guard 
them, that they may enjoy their break and return 

safely home. 
 

Prayer for Safety and Protection 
Come and embrace me Lord, 

Hold me secure 
Hold me strong 
Hold me forever 

In Your everlasting  arms. 
Amen. 

 

Blood Donor Clinic  
A Blood Donor will be held in Garryvoe Hotel, on to-morrow 
Monday, August 8th from 5.00pm to 8.30pm. Donors are urgently 
needed.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


